| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your courteous and
professional attention. We have benefited tremendously from this review and |
assure you that the Department will continue to perfect its accounting
procedures. Should you have any questions or require any additional information
you may contact Ms. Carol Seawright, Fiscal Affairs Administrator at 896-5638 or
feel free to call me at 896-9744.
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